
 

 
Silent Auction Proxy Bid Form 

 
To place a proxy bid for the Grapes & Grain Silent Auction on Saturday, June 9th, 2018, please fill out the 

form below and return it to Shana Greene by Friday, June 8th, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.  The form should be 
submitted directly to Shana (scgreene@uri.edu), filled out over the telephone (401.874.2024), or 

documented through email exchanges with Shana. Proxy bids will be placed throughout the evening, 
increasing by stated minimum bid increments until bidding has officially closed or the designated 

maximum bid on this form is reached. 
 

Thank you for supporting URI Women’s Athletics! 
 

 
Terms & Conditions: 

1. By signing and submitting this form, you authorize a Grapes & Grain silent auction representative to 
place bids on your behalf for the following items, up to and including the designated maximum bid 
amount you indicate.  Bids placed on your behalf will be made with an anonymous Bidder ID #.  Bids will 
increase in increments set by the Grapes & Grain committee. 

2. If your proxy bid is the highest at the close of the silent auction on June 9th, 2018, you will be deemed the 
winning bidder, and agree to pay the amount due in full by Friday, June 15th, 2018. 

3. An email confirmation will be sent to you no later than Monday, June 11th, 2018 if you are the successful 
bidder. 

4. In the event two proxy bids tie for the same item, the proxy bidder who submitted signed proxy bid first 
will win the item. 

5. Submission of a Proxy Bid Form is final and cannot be modified. 

 
 

BIDDING (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 

ITEM #   BRIEF DESCRIPTION     MAXIMUM BID 

_______  __________________________________________ _____________ 

_______  __________________________________________ _____________ 

_______  __________________________________________ _____________ 

_______  __________________________________________ _____________ 

_______  __________________________________________ _____________ 

 

Signature        Contact Telephone Number or Email Address 

mailto:scgreene@uri.edu

